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Executive Board Meeting 

September 2, 2022 

The WorkPlace, Watertown 

 

The Executive Board met on Friday, December 2, 2022 at noon at the Watertown WorkPlace.  In 

attendance were Matt Cooper, Rod Castillo, Jody Pettit, Angel Munson, John O’Driscoll, and Director 

Cheryl Mayforth. 

 

Chairman Cooper called the meeting to order at 12:24 pm. The agenda for the upcoming December 15, 

2022 meeting was reviewed and discussed. 

 

Director Mayforth discussed our guest speaker for the Board Meeting. Craig Cashman is the new 

Director of CAPC. Craig not only has a background in working for CAP agencies, but he was also part 

of the homeless coalition in Atlanta, Ga. Director Mayforth is excited to hear was Mr. Cashman will 

have to share with the Board.  Chairman Cooper asked if the homelessness issue is larger than it used to 

be or if it is just now being brought to light?  Director Mayforth stated both and further discussion 

ensued. 

 

One-Stop Operator Munson briefly discussed the One-Stop Report and shared with the Executive Board 

that she is looking to change the format. That is still a work in progress. 

 

Director Mayforth next asked Ms. Munson to leave the room as she was calling for an Executive 

Session.   

 

The board meeting ended at 12:44 

 

 

 


